
 

 
 
March 29, 2023 
 
Hello park supporters, 
We have another update from the Briones Pilot Project Team to share with you: 
 
At the 2/25/23 community meeting several of you asked for more hiker only trails. This feedback was 
incorporated into the final project strategies and trail designations, the details of which can be found in 
the Project FAQs webpage here. It also came to our attention that on EVEN numbered weekend days 
under the Odd / Even strategy bikes are not allowed in the pilot project zone thus the Pedestrian / Bike 
only trails (PB 5, 6, & 7) essentially become hiker only on those days as horses are never allowed on those 
trails. This gives those hikers that want to avoid potential bike interactions on the “PB” trails an 
opportunity for a “bike free” hiking experience. 
 
In other words, the combined hiker & bike trails (PB5, PB6, and PB7) will be hikers-only on EVEN 
numbered weekend dates (link to map). 
 
As always, the Park District welcomes your comments. If you have not done so previously, there is an 
online survey you may fill out to provide project staff with feedback. 
 
Sincerely, 
EBRPD project staff 
 
 
 
   

https://www.ebparks.org/parks/briones/briones-pilot-project#Faq
https://www.ebparks.org/sites/default/files/Briones_Pilot_Project_Map_20230320.pdf
https://www.ebparks.org/parks/briones/briones-pilot-project/briones-pilot-project-quick-survey

